WESTMOOR SCHOOL FIELD TRIP

May 19, 2017

Dear Parents,

On Thursday, June 1st, the fourth grade students will be going to the Swedish American Museum in Chicago to enrich our immigration unit. The students will leave Westmoor School at 8:50 a.m. and will return at approximately 1:15 p.m. Your child should bring a completely disposable **nut free** snack. We will eat our lunch in the classroom once we return to school.

Please sign the permission slip below, include \$6.00 in cash or make check payable to Westmoor School and return by Friday, May 26th.



Ms. Nordland Ms. Rowland



fourth grade field trip on Thursday, Ju	has my permission to go on the
Museum in Chicago and enclosed is t	
You can reach me this day at	
	(Phone #)
	(Parent signature)